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I strongly oppose this bill to eliminate mail in voting in Oregon. Since moving to 

Oregon I have voted and participated in government more than anywhere else I have 

ever lived specifically due to the ease of mail-in ballots. This bill would greatly restrict 

many Oregonians ability to vote in our elections and exercise their rights as citizens. 


